
       14-1270 

RESOLUTION 

 

  

WHEREAS the current method for billing sanitary sewer charges to residential 

customers provides for a credit during two summer quarters based on the lesser amount 

comparing actual water use or a winter average value. 

 

WHEREAS because of the installed metering arrangement in certain types of 

non-residential properties, the summer credit is currently applied to these properties.   

 

 NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Common Council of the City of 

La Crosse that the Sanitary Sewer Utility is authorized to revise the billing method for 

properties that do not meet criteria for designation as residential property. 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that for purposes of sanitary sewer charges, the 

criteria for designation as a residential property shall mean any property developed 

exclusively for residential purposes with three or fewer residential housing units.  

  

 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that for residential properties with separately-

metered irrigation systems, the sewer credit for summer quarters will not apply to other 

metered water use.    

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Board of Public Works is hereby 

authorized to consider and determine the residential or non-residential status of any other 

property, as related to application of sewer charges. 


